1. Home

Central Station Newsletter - October 03, 2018

By Central Station October 03, 2018 | 2:25 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Thank you so much for attending the Public Safety Meeting for North Beach this past Monday night at the Tel Hi Center.

Approximately 300 community members attended the meeting and shared a dialogue with a panel consisting of Chief of Police Bill Scott, Commander David Lazar from Heathy Streets of Operation Center (HSOC), Edwin Batongbacal from the Department of Public Health (DPH), Eileen Loughran from DPH Jazmin Barrera from DPH, Randy Quezada from the Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (DHSH) and me. The discussion was skillfully moderated by Supervisor Aaron Peskin.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

San Francisco Police Department Releases Video to Raise Awareness About Blessing Scams 25-016

January 30, 2025 | 9:43 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SVU Sgt. Michael Horan Recognized for Identifying a High-Profile Murder Suspect 25-015 January 30, 2025 | 8:49 PM Events Featured Officer of the Month Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

$\frac{SFPD\ Officers\ Awarded\ for\ Tracking\ Down\ Stolen\ Vehicle,\ Arresting\ Violent\ Suspect\ 25-014}{014}$

January 30, 2025 | 10:45 AM Featured Officer of the Month Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Underground Gambling Operations in the Tenderloin 25-013

January 29, 2025 | 5:00 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release